Flood Buckets for Harvey

Contributed by CGUMC Wednesday, 13 September 2017

We will be collecting supplies for "flood buckets" or cleaning kits to send to areas affected by the Hurricane Harvey floods. The MERCI center in Goldsboro is trying to put together at least 2,000 of these kits to send. If you would like to help, here are some ways:

- Give a donation straight to UMCOR (United Methodist Committee on Relief). You can also give to the church with "Harvey" in the memo and we will get it to the right place. 100% of these donations go to the places that need it.
- See the table in the Narthex and take a post-it note (or as many as you can) with a supply listed. Buy it and bring it back for us to put in a kit!
- Bring in any of these supplies you can even if we don't send complete kits, any supplies are needed/wanted at this point. Unfortunately things that are NOT on this list can't be taken: http://www.umcor.org/ ArticleDocuments/709/umcor% 20kits%202015_cleaning-bucket. pdf.aspx
- Give us a donation and we will shop for supplies for kits! Each kit costs about \$65 to put together, but whatever you contribute will be used!
- If you can't give pray! Prayer is powerful. Pray for those affected.

http://www.cedargroveumc.net Powered by Joomla! Generated: 26 September, 2017, 00:24